
August 2,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Davel Communications, Inc, d/b/a Telaleasing Enterprises, Inc. Certificate No. 2358 - Pay Telephone 
Service Provider. 

Dear Ms. Bayo : 

Please accept this letter as notification that on July 11, 2002, the shareholders of Davel Communications, Inc. and 
PhoneTel Technologies, Inc. voted in favor of the merger of the two companies. On July 25, 2002, the companies 
consummated the merger. 

Additionally, please note that Davel has changed its contact information to the following: 

Ms. Lin Harvey 
Director - Regulatory Affairs 
Davel Communications, Inc. 
North Point Tower, 7'h Floor 

1001 Lakeside Avenue 
Cleveland, Ohio 44114 
phone: (216) 875-4296 

fax: (216) 875-4338 
Iharvey~,phtl.com 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by date stamping the extra copy of this letter and returning it in the self- 
addressed stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Should 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above number. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Lin Harvey 
Director-Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosure 


